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 MAKING PROGRESS! 

 

 
 

Moving Forward 

How Can I Help? 
 

  

KRISTEN-	(813)	758-1504	 KEVIN-	(813)	482-3291		 Himministriesca@gmail.com	

Dear Family and Friends,  

We wish you all a Happy New Year and Pray Blessings 

upon you and your whole family!  

We are excited for this New Year and we can’t wait to see what 

God is going to do in 2021! 

2020 was a great year for us as we were accepted to 

Missionary Flights International (MFI).  At MFI, we will serve as 

missionaries in the role of Pilot and mechanic.  MFI serves over 

500 different missionaries and missionary groups in the Bahamas, 

Dominican Republic, and Haiti. MFI uses DC-3’s to transport both 

people and cargo to help support these missionaries. We are 

committed to MFI and can’t wait to get there. 

 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR! JANUARY 2021 

	
THIS	IS	WHAT	
HAPPENS	WHEN	YOU	
GIVE	FINANCIALLY			

Bahamians	receiving	supplies	through	MFI	

	    Yes, we're actively searching for a house to move into closer to the headquarters.  I quit my job 

so that we can focus 100% on getting the last few things we need to make it possible to get to MFI. 

Our biggest need right now is... people like you. We are missionaries and this is not a paid job. 

This is 100% mission work. We rely on people like you to help send us to the mission field.  
	

We would love to come speak with your Church, group, or family 
in person or via zoom about what we will be doing with MFI to raise 

awareness.  Please contact Kristen or myself ASAP because our 
calendar gets full fast and we want to see you before we move to 

the East Coast where MFI is headquartered.	

Kevin	Speaking	at	Bethany	Baptist	Church	



	

	
	

MONTHLY	MINISTRY	SENDING	
PARTNERS	

OUR	G
OAL:	

$5,30
0	

As we enter this New Year, many of us will 

be thinking about “New Year Resolutions” or New 

Commitments. As you think and pray about these 

commitments, would you pray about and consider 

a financial commitment to help send us to the 

mission field? We know that not everyone can go 

and do, so pray about sending us who can and will. 

We only need a few more people to help get 

us there and you would be surprised at how far 

even $5 a month would go. We are looking for... 
1 Church or family at $1,000 per month 

3 Churches or families at $250 per month 
5 Churches or families at $150 per month 
8 Churches or families at $100 per month 
10 churches or families at $50 per month 
19 Churches or families at $25 per month 

 
Or any other amount that God leads you to give 

and help. 
 

 

 
Your commitment can help us get to 

the mission field and you will receive the 

same blessings that we receive. Pray about 

becoming part of our team this New Year. 

We want to Thank all of you who 
are giving and have given through 
financial sacrifice and time in prayer. We 

love each and every one of you and are 

praying for you as we enter this New and 

Wonderful Year! We can’t wait to see what 

God is going to do!  

 

P.2 Physical Address: 4513 Bruton Rd. Plant City, Fl. 33565 

Get Involved! 
	

Ø Visit the MFI HEADQUARTERS 

and TAKE A TOUR! 
* This will give you an opportunity to see how 

aviation provides a reliable service for 

missionaries. 

* Call us to schedule your tour: (772) 462-2395 

Located at: 3170 Airmans Dr. 

Ft. Pierce, Fl. 34946 

Ø SPONSOR US!  
www.missionaryflights.org/epps 

* All financial contributions will make an impact 

for years to come. 

Epps	Family	
of	5	

Acts 13:2-3 “While they were worshiping the Lord 
and fasting, the Holy Spirit said, “Set apart for me 
Barnabas and Saul for the work to which I have 

called them.” Then after fasting and praying they laid 
their hands on them and sent them off.” 

	Let	us	be	your	Paul	and	Barnabas!	
	 Love,	
	 	 The Epps Family 


